
From: Jerry Patzwald 
Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 1:47 PM 
To: Kovac, Nik <nkovac@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: 1887 N. Water 
 
Hello Alder Kovac: 
I urge you to support the proposed affordable-living development @ 
1887 N. Water.  The Eastside needs a mix of housing to continue having a diverse resident population.  
Also it will be good to see the ugly Pro-Graphics building removed & Riverwalk expanded. 
thx, 
Jerry Patzwald 
Rivewest 
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